
Town of Amherst, NH 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b: III (a), the Amherst Board of Selectmen shall hold a public hearing in 

conjunction with its scheduled meeting on April 12, 2021, which starts at 6:30 p.m. and will be 

held via ZOOM to accept unanticipated money in the amount of $40,000. The money is a grant 

from the Bean Foundation awarded to the Parks and Recreation Department to assist in 

renovating the Club House at Buck Meadow Conservation and Recreation Area. 

 

There is no physical location for the meeting. All interested citizens are invited to attend the 

virtual meeting. 

 

  

  

Monday April 12, 2021 6:30 PM 

 

You are invited to a Zoom webinar. 

When: Apr 12, 2021 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Topic: Board of Selectmen 

  

Please click the link below to join the webinar:      https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89299958293 

Or Telephone: (646) 558-8656  

Webinar ID: 892 9995 8293 

If you have trouble accessing this meeting, please call (603) 440-8248 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89299958293

